## Greater Baltimore Board of REALTORS®

The nation's first real estate association, founded in 1858



February 14, 2017

## Re: SUPPORT FOR Bill Number 2-17: Social Host- Unruly Social Gatherings- Pilot

Dear Council-members Marks, Bevins, & Kach:

On behalf of the Greater Baltimore Board of Realtors ("GBBR"), we appreciate you introducing this bill and Support passage of Bill No. 2-17: Social Host- Unruly Social Gatherings- Pilot Program Area.

GBBR has always prided itself in advocating on behalf of property owners rights. We believe this bill will strengthen Baltimore County and what GBBR strives for. The Greater Baltimore Board of Realtors fully supports the passage of this bill.

Sincerely,

Ari M. Plaut, Esq.

Law Offices of Frank D. Boston, III